
Plan for College and Career Readiness

PARENTS of  8th grade students, you are invited to attend a 

group PCCR presentation with your student and counselor.  

This will take place in the AUDITORIUM during your student’s MATH class. Please refer to 

the attached schedule, and check with your student to find out the exact time.  

Please contact the counseling office with questions.  We hope to see you there!

December 10-11, 2015


